
To whom it may concern; 
After reading this proposed legislation, SB941,  I cannot but think this would do nothing more than 
create another quagmire for law abiding citizens and law enforcement alike.  
How would this "law" stop people under the influence of drugs/alcohol, mental incapacity, or criminal 
disregard for the law from committing crimes? 
Once again it appears that "innocent until proven guilty" is being lost or forgotten in favor of onerous 
verbiage aimed at citizens of our great state.  
 
Respectfully, 
J Blum 
 
Sent from the office of ABL Builders. 
 


